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New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission d. s L.
ARTESIA, OFFICE

P. O. Drawexr DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

T

Re: Todd Federal "1l4" No. 1
Sec. 14, T-23-S, R-31-E
Eddy County, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

This is a supplement to my letter of December 17, 1970, to
provide additional information that you requested by telephone
this date.

All the equipment that was shown on the diagram attached to the
previous correspondence will remain in the well and the gas will
be produced through the long string of tubing.

Several times, before the leak developed between the two packers
in the long string, the upper zone was opened up with the following
results:

11-9-70: SITP 5300 psi, opened up on 1" choke and bled
to 350 psi in 30 min.

11-12-70: SITP 5200 psi, opened up on 1" choke and bled
to 300 psi in 30 min.

Natural Gas Pipeline Co. personnel have indicated they will start
laying the approximately one mile of pipeline to connect this well
next week. The line pressure will be approximately 1000psi and the
anticipated gas sales volume will be 3,000 MCF/D.

Please contact me if you need additional information.

Very uly ours,"

Roy Valla
Productlon Manager
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